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October 25, 2021 
 
Ms. Lisa Graham 
Oregon Water Resources Department 
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A 
Salem, Oregon 97301-1271 
 
RE: Application G-19017 
 
Dear Lisa: 
 
GSI Water Solutions, Inc. (GSI) is providing this correspondence on behalf of the Applicant, Kristof Farms, in 
regards to the Department’s Initial Review of Application G-19017 dated September 17, 2021. 
 
Following discussions with a well driller, the option of repairing the existing well (Well 1, YAMH 1409) will not be 
practical, and so the Applicant would like to remove Well 1 from Application G-19017.  Hence, the Applicant 
would like to revise the application to request the use of Well 2 only for the requested 0.02 cfs of groundwater 
use for irrigation of 7.5 acres. 
 
After incorporation of the requested revision, the Applicant requests that the Department remove the 
administrative hold on the revised application. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this application and please do not hesitate to contact me with questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Theodore R. Ressler, RG, CWRE 
GSI Water Solutions, Inc. 
 
 
CC: Sheryl WuDunn – Kristof Farms 


